
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Thursday 12th October 2023 

                           

Dear Parent/Carer, 

  

As you are aware, Year 6 is the final year of your child’s primary education and during this important year we are preparing 

the children for SATs that will be taken in May 2024 in the following 3 areas: Maths, Reading and GPS (Grammar, Punctuation 

and Spelling). 

  

In previous years, the school has provided books for parents/carers to purchase, at a discounted price. ‘Rising Stars’ Practice 

Questions, Revision Guide and Practice Papers are available in the subjects of Reading, GPS and Maths. In the past, these 

books have been very successful for pupils in Year 6. 

  

These books are in line with the current curriculum, assessments procedures, and higher expectation for this Year 6 cohort of 

children.  I recommend to parents/carers that there are many revision aids on the internet and any work completed will be 

beneficial as a “top up”. 

  

I believe these books will serve as both an excellent revision aid for your child and you, as parents/carers will also have a 

clearer understanding of the requirements for children to achieve the appropriate level. 

  

A whole set of Practice Questions, Revision Guides and Practice Papers are available at the price of £14.99 per set per 

subject. 

  

To purchase an individual book, the cost will be £5.99 per book. 

  

School can also bulk order in batches of 10 books at a cost of £26.00 per bundle. 

  

If you are interested in purchasing any of these books, we will make available a Google form to place your order.  

This form will be available from next week – a Groupcall Message will be sent to remind parent/carers and to provide 

the link. 

  

The order form will close at noon on Friday 3rd November.  We will then look at the whole order and buy to ensure the best 

possible price which will then be passed on to parent/carers. 

  

If you are unsure if you require the ‘Expected Standard’ or the ‘Higher Standard’, please contact the school office 

who will support you with this. 

  

Books will be available for viewing at the Kingswood Assembly tomorrow (13/10/2023) or at the school office between 

8.30am and 4.00pm. 

  

Thank you for your continued support and I am confident that with parents/carers and the school both working together in 

partnership all children will achieve their full potential. 

 

Yours sincerely 

  

  

  

Mr Reynolds                             Mrs D Reynold 

Year 6 Teacher                          Head Teacher 
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